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Because the 2020 chapter and state elections were interrupted by Covid-19, there has 

been discussion about changing the election reporting procedures.  I have been reading 

through and working on proposing those changes.   

In the process I realized that having a listing of references between the policies and the 

bylaws would make updating them easier.   This will be passed on to the next P&P 

chair. 

 

Cecilia Essenmacher 

Policies & Procedures Committee Chair 


